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Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners, 
      
     What a joy it is to be in India! This past month has been  
extremely busy and fulfilling. We are so thankful for your  
monthly support and daily prayer for us.  We feel so  
unworthy to be your missionaries here in India and  
unworthy that God would let us serve Him in this capacity.  
     We have been in India for 2 and a half months thus far  
and are attending language school daily. We are learning so  
much and are really excited about understanding and  
speaking more. I cannot tell you how exciting it is to say  
something to someone in Hindi and for them to actually  
understand you!  I also am very excited to be reading my  
Hindi Bible daily and understanding many words and their  
meanings. I can’t wait to be able to share God’s love in the  
Hindi language to those that have never heard. 
     I was able to go to Uprendra’s home village, which I hope you will continue to pray for 
concerning salvation, the weekend before Easter and it was an amazing experience. He has been 
attending the Hindi church service with us and listens intently.  I am praying God will speak to 
His heart through the Word of God, as I am in the process of learning the language.  It was a 
great honor to go to his village.  There is 2,000-2,500 that lives in his village.  They have no 
church of any kind and they know nothing of Jesus.  The village is around 2 miles square.  We are 
praying that God would allow my Dad, who is reaching the villages of India through Voice in the 
Villages, an open door to preach the Gospel here in this village. First we need a man though.  
Help us pray, I beg you, for laborers to India and for Upendra and his family.  Upendra has never 
heard the words “grace” or “sinner” in the Hindi language.  He even tried to convince me that 
those were not even words because he has never heard them before.  There are so many like him 
that know not the Gospel here, it is almost overwhelming.   
        We are praying about and looking to buy a vehicle. I know nothing about buying a vehicle in 
a foreign country, so please help us pray that we would choose the vehicle that God would have 
for us. If you would like to help us with the purchase of this vehicle, we would be extremely 
thankful.  Vehicles in India are very expensive, so any help you could offer would be GREATLY 
appreciated.  You can so do by contributing through Macedonia World Baptist Missions. 
 
Please pray God sends able servants to His field, India. 
The Roberts Family 
Missionaries to India 
 


